
I am writing to OPPOSE HB2001. 

 Rezoning for higher density often results in redevelopment with luxury housing, displacement of lower-
income families, and widespread demolitions and destruction of neighborhoods.  

 Because widespread house demolition will be a major climate change impact. 

 Please vote no on this bill. 

 Thanks 

  

Dale Lockridge 

 


